
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
Recently we visited your child’s school to vaccinate them with their COVID-19 jab but ran out of 
time to see all eligible 12-15 year old pupils. We apologise for this inconvenience. 
  
Our immunisation teams deliver the COVID-19 vaccination programme across Hertfordshire and 
East Anglia and they have been working extremely hard, to vaccinate as many eligible, young 
people as possible. 
  
Thank you for your understanding and patience and we now have the following solutions to 
share with you: 
  

• Our Immunisation Team will notify you through your school of a new rescheduled date 
when we’ll return to the school to vaccinate those children who were missed on our first 
visit. If you were unable to give consent before our first visit, you can do this again on a 
dedicated link to the portal, before we return.  Information on how to access this portal 
will be included in the communication you will receive through your school. 
 

• Alternatively, we have also opened dedicated appointments at some vaccination centres 
that you can pre-book. Unfortunately walk in appointments cannot be accommo-
dated. Covid-19 vaccination for the majority of 12-15 year olds is not available through 
general practice. We therefore ask that you do not contact them requesting a vaccination 
appointment.    
 
Please click on the following link to guide you through how to book, locations of vaccina-
tion centres, plus available time slots. Please note that information on vaccination centres 
in Cambridgeshire and Peterborough will be live on this site early week commencing 18 
October, so please go back to the site if they do not appear when first visiting it. We will 
regularly update this booking link with additional time slots as they become available. You 
will complete the consent process when you book your child’s appointment. You can also 
scan this QR code to access the same site and the full link is here:   
https://www.swiftqueue.co.uk/hertfordshire-vax-eput.php 
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If you have any queries, please contact our Cambridgeshire and Peterborough Immunisation 
Team. We ask for your patience if there are delays in getting through, this is due to the high num-
ber of enquiries we are currently receiving: 
  
 T: 0300 555 5055 Option 1  hct.csaiscambspb@nhs.net  

     

Once again thank you for your patience and understanding while we work to make sure every eli-
gible child in Cambridgeshire and Peterborough receives their COVID-19 vaccine as soon as possi-
ble.  
  
 

Yours sincerely, 
  
   
Hertfordshire and East Anglia Community School Aged Immunisation Service 
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